
From: Moody, Dustin
To: Kelsey, John M.; Chen, Lily
Subject: Re: post quantum stuff
Date: Thursday, January 7, 2016 7:11:00 AM

John,
       We do have some things planned.  We'll be giving a reading club talk on Feb. 3rd to
explain what's happening to the group.  Probably the thing most people will be interested in is
that we are going to call for proposals for post-quantum algorithms for signatures, and
encryption/key-exchange.  We'll make our first public announcement of this at PQCrypto,
which is in late February in Japan.  It will be similar to, but NOT, a competition.  We will have
more workshops, but don't have dates selected yet.

Dustin

From: Kelsey, John M.
Sent: Wednesday, January 6, 2016 5:32 PM
To: Moody, Dustin; Chen, Lily
Subject: post quantum stuff
 

Dustin and Lily,

I've had a couple people ask me what we're planning wrt post quantum crypto.  Is there
anything you'd like me to be telling people?  Like, do we have a workshop planned or
something?

Thanks,

--John
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